February 22, 2019

Dear North Creek Families,

This week was exciting! We had the privilege of welcoming the parents of the class of 2032 and 2033 during our Young 5's and Kindergarten Information Night. We had a full house and we are anxious to meet our newest Bulldogs!

# Young 5's and Kindergarten Registration

If your family has a child who will be in Young 5's or Kindergarten in the fall, you can expect a registration packet to arrive in the mail by early next week. Please complete and return those packets as soon as possible. If you are hoping to register your child for Young 5's, please know that the registrations are on a first come first serve basis, until our classes fill up. Registration packets for both Young 5's and Kindergarten are due by April 1, 2019.

If you did not receive a packet, but need one, please let us know. We would be happy to get one for you.

Life Skill of the Month for February: Put forth your best effort!

### **Reading Night**

PTO will also be sponsoring Reading Night for North Creek students on Friday, March 1 from 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. at North Creek. The evening will include stations that students will rotate through with their parents, so please plan to be here for the whole hour. We hope you will join us!

### **March is Reading Month**

March is Reading Month! Schools around the country celebrate reading for the whole month of March. We are planning lots of fun things for our students, staff and families during the month of March. Stay tuned for a calendar of fun ways you can celebrate reading at home as well. We see a ton of growth in reading during the month of March, for students who take on the challenge of practicing reading AND being read to by their parents consistently every day.

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU READ TO YOUR CHILD EVERY DAY!

YOUR CHILD SHOULD ALSO READ TO YOU EVERY DAY!

# **Next PTO Meeting**

Our next PTO meeting will be on March 7 at 6:30 at South Meadows. We hope you will consider attending a meeting or two this year. No dues, no obligations, just a chance to hear what is going on in our schools.

Follow our PTO on Twitter: @ChelseaPTO

### **Connect With North Creek**

We now have an Instagram page: NorthCreekElem Come follow us!

Twitter: @NorthCreekElem

### **Important Dates**

March 1 - Reading Night at North Creek 7:00 - 8:00 p.m.

March 7 - PTO Meeting 6:30 at South Meadows

March 8 - End of 2nd Trimester ½ day a.m. for students (dismissal at 11:11)

March 13 - Parent Teacher Conferences

(Your child's teacher will contact you if he/she would like a conference.)

Report Cards will be sent home.

March 25 - 29 - No School (Spring Break)

Have a wonderful weekend!

Kimberly Gillow, Principal